MISD Parents/Guardians,

The district has purchased a limited number of wireless T-Mobile hotspot devices. The intention of this
purchase is to provide our currently enrolled students the ability to access online educational resources
while working and learning at home during the school year. Each hotspot device will be provided free
of charge to the student. The bandwidth provided is unlimited with no data cap.

If you are the parent/guardian of a student who does not have adequate Internet access at home you
may complete the online Hotspot Request Application to request a device. The district will review and
evaluate all requests submitted. Priority will be given to those parents who have more than one
student in their household. The district will send applicants an email regarding the status of their
request.

The Hotspot Use Agreement is below. Please read through the Agreement to understand the
responsibilities that come with using the device. To complete the online Hotspot Request Application,
visit... https://bit.ly/33DIkDI

HOTSPOT USE AGREEMENT | GUIDELINES

REQUEST HOTSPOT

The parent/guardian of the student must submit an application requesting to receive a hotspot device. The district will
review applications submitted and determine the need for the device. Only one hotspot device per household will be
distributed for a specific time period.

CONTENT FILTER

The T-Mobile hotspot device uses a CIPA-compliant Internet content filter to prevent access to material that may be
inaccurate and/or objectionable. The hotspot content filter will work alongside the district’s web filter on student
chromebooks. To fully ensure student protection while browsing the Internet, the parent/guardian should monitor student
activity.

DEVICE USE & RESPONSIBILITY

The hotspot device remains the property of McGregor ISD and is to be used for instructional purposes only. The
parent/guardian and student(s), to which the device was issued, will be fully responsible for the care and use of the device.
Do not place stickers/decals or write on the device. A replacement fee of $75 will be paid to the district should the device
be lost, stolen, damaged, or not returned to the district. Failure to return the device to the district upon request will be
considered an unlawful appropriation of the district’s property. Loss or theft of the device must be reported immediately to
the MISD Tech Department (254-840-2828). Devices that fail to work properly should be taken to the campus office so the
issue can be resolved. Do not take any district-owned device to an outside vendor for any type of repair or maintenance.

RETURNING HOTSPOT

The hotspot device and charger must be returned to the district upon request. Students will not be allowed to keep their
hotspot during the summer months. Students that are withdrawing from MISD must turn in their device. Any device not
turned in will be considered stolen property.


https://bit.ly/33DlkDI

